Phillips Academy

ANDOVER

You are cordially invited to attend

“AN EVENING WITH ANDOVER”

Sunday, October 23rd
3:15-5:00 pm

Belmont Regional Center
700 Parkwood Avenue
Charlotte, NC.28205

Terrell lvory '00, Assistant Director of Admission will discuss boarding school life and answer
questions. We hope you will be able to join us and that you will extend this invitation to any
students, parents or friends who might be interested.

To RSVP, kindly contact Terrell Ivory at tivory@andover.edu.

Terrell Ivory will also be available for a limited number of interviews during his visit. Please

contact him at tivory@andover.edu as soon as you are able to request an appointment.
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Gloria Hamilton
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Carlenia Ivory

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:50 PM
Gloria Hamilton

FW: Andover event w/CMS

From: Terrell L lvory [mailto:tivory@andover.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 12:09 PM

To: Carlenia Ivory
Cc: Bradley, Terry

Subject: RE: Andover event w/CMS

FYI

AN DOVER Office of Admission




